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Hi Henry,
 
I’ve had confirmation that the road markings were altered last night at Chestnut Grove. I’m still
waiting on confirmation from the signage change and will email ASAP. Comms on the works
were sent out on Friday 07 Jan 2022. Did you also received? I believe local councillors were on
the distribution list.
 
Can we schedule a regular catch up? , are you free either later
this week or w/c 31 Jan? If so please can you let me know a few options for a meeting time? We
can discuss survey proposals also.  
 
Thanks,
 
Hannah Fallows MEng MCIHT | She/her
Principal Sponsor – Programme Sponsorship
Investment Delivery Planning | Surface Transport | Transport for London
Mail:      10th floor, Palestra, 197 Blackfriars Road, Southwark, London, SE1 8NJ
Phone:  
Email:   

 

From:  
Sent: 17 January 2022 18:05
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: RE: CS7
 
Official
 
Thanks Katherine,
 
Seems it would be sensible that I offer residents further traffic surveys to see the impact of lifting
the banned left turn at Chestnut Grove.
 
Will wait for Hannah to confirm before replying to Cllrs and residents.
 
Kind regards
 

Head of Engineering (Group 3)
Serving Richmond and Wandsworth Councils
Tel: 
e-mail  



www.richmond.gov.uk / www.wandsworth.gov.uk
 

From:  
Sent: 17 January 2022 17:20
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: RE: CS7
 
Hi Henry,
 
Some of the changes were planned to occur today. There is then going to be  short break (to
align with traffic order dates) with some further changes at the end of Jan. Let me see which
ones were today and which were the end of the month. These changes are to resolve some of
the immediate operational issues with the remaining changes still be enforced through
temporary traffic orders.
 
In terms of more substantial changes to the proposals, such as those you are seeking at Rowfont
Road, these will be brought forward later this year as part of an experimental traffic order. I think
that it would also be useful to meet again to look at the experimental changes.
 
By copy, I ask Hannah to confirm which changes are happening on which dates 

and then to pick up on future meetings.
 
Regards
Katherine
 

From:  
Sent: 17 January 2022 17:13
To: 
Subject: RE: CS7
 
Official
 
Hi Katherine,
 
Any news on lifting the banned left turn at Chestnut Grove junction and also our suggested
changes (left turn ban and no entry) on Marius Road? 
 
Our residents are asking next steps regarding the Rowfant consultation, so it would be helpful for
our Cllrs to know the above to enable the Council to make an inform decision.
 
Kind regards
 

Head of Engineering (Group 3)
Serving Richmond and Wandsworth Councils
Tel
e-mail  
www.richmond.gov.uk / www.wandsworth.gov.uk
 




